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Precision decisions.

September 29, 2015
Dear Valued Partner:

Please accept this document as notification that effective November 30, 2015, Image
Sensing Systems, Inc. (ISS) will no longer be offering the RTMS SPIDER solution for sale.
The final shipments for this product will be December 18, 2015. ISS will service and repair
this equipment for as long as possible. We strive to provide hardware support for years
following the end of sale announcements. Sustaining software released will continue until
further notice.

The RTMS SPIDER solution was introduced to the traffic management industry in 2003 to
provide wireless presence detection to the controller cabinet from up to eight RTMS
sensors. The RTMS SPIDER solution employs the RTMS G4-DSS, for which an End of Sale
announcement has been previously made. As a result, ISS must discontinue this detection
solution. There is no immediate replacement product available.

Please contact your regional distributor, or ISS customer support, to assist with an upgrade
and maintenance replacement plan to fulfill your future radar detection needs.

Affected Products or Service

Product Part Number Replacement/_Upgrade
Suggestion
RTMS SPIDER Rack Cards RSPDR-RM No longer available
2:}32 SPIDER Expansion RSPDR-EXP No longer available

Thank you for your continued business. We look forward to hearing from you on how we
can assist you with your traffic management goals.

Sincerely,

(N

Nathan Silver
Product Manager - Traffic Management
Image Sensing Systems, Inc.

500 Spruce Tree Centre

1600 University Avenue West

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55104
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